
 

 

 

The Norfolk County Council 
(Sandringham, Scotch Belt)  

 (30 mph Speed Limit) Order 2025 
 
The Norfolk County Council has made the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
on the 4th March 2025 which comes into operation on the 10th March 2025, the effect of which is to 
introduce a 30 miles per hour speed limit along the C79 Scotch Belt from a point 115 metres 
southwest of its junction with Princess’s Drive to a point 78 metres southwest of its junction with the 
B1440 The Avenue. 
 
A copy of the Order and plan can be viewed online at www.norfolk.citizenspace.com. Copies are 
also available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich, NR1 2DH and at the 
offices of the Borough Council of Kings Lynn and West Norfolk, King's Court, Chapel St, King's Lynn 
PE30 1EX, during normal office hours. Online viewing is recommended. 
 
The officer dealing with the public enquiries concerning these proposals is B Ranjit and can 
contacted by telephone 0344 800 8020. 
 
DATED this 7th day of March 2025 
                               
Katrina Hulatt 
Director of Legal Services (nplaw) 
County Hall  
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 
 
Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with this scheme 
and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes. It may also be released to 
others in response to freedom of information requests.  
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